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The Governors of All Saints CE Primary School recognise their statutory duty to provide free education of the highest quality to all pupils in line with the National Curriculum and  agreed syllabus for Religious Education.
Outside this, they also identify activities, which include visits, where it may be necessary to ask parents for a voluntary contribution towards costs in order for the trip to take place.  Governors support these requests with the proviso that no pupils should be excluded on the grounds of finance alone and that sensitivity be shown to pupils needing assistance.

The Charging Policy therefore has the following key elements:

· Compulsory elements of the pupils’ education are free.
· Activities which include trips, may require a voluntary contribution from parents.
· Extra-curricular activities are usually free.  However, there will be occasions when they will have to be funded mainly by parents/carers.
· If needed, other funding sources will be explored to supplement the cost, e.g. charities and church.

· In the event of lost or damaged items, e.g. books, school equipment, a request for an appropriate contribution towards replacement cost will be made.
· Parents will be made aware annually of this policy.  Information will be included in the school prospectus.
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